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                                                 Monday, 18th March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

In preparation for the Year 6 PGL trip next academic year we will be holding an information evening for 
current Year 5 parents.  The meeting will be held on Monday 22nd April at 6.30pm in the Main Hall.  

I will be sharing some details about PGL and what the trip involves, together with information about costs 
and the deadline for confirming your child’s attendance. All this information will also be emailed out to all 
parents after the meeting.  

Please click here to sign up via the online survey.   

If you cannot attend the meeting but still have questions after reading the information, I am more than 
happy to answer any questions at the gate, by phone or email. 

I look forward to welcoming you into school for this meeting.   

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Clift  
PGL Lead  
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